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In the article, "Women to Watch 2017," featured in Philly Biz, Partner Lori Armstrong Halber is

recognized as a woman who is making an impact in local business and achieving success in her
field.

“Ask questions, listen and do not be afraid to learn (which includes failing). Many times we feel like
we need to know it all—that others expect us to have all of the answers; but without information,
without contributions from those around us, without thoughtful analysis, we cannot make the best
assessment. Listening means not preparing what your response is while someone else is talking,
but focusing your energy on understanding what they are saying,” says Lori.

To read the full article, please visit Philly Biz.
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